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3. Pray for the salvation of the people of Israel and the country itself to be
healed, that goodness and mercy shall follow those who have called the Lord
their Shepherd. 

Surely goodness and mercy shall follow me all the days of my life, and I shall
dwell in the house of the Lord forever. Psalm 23:6

4. Pray for our leaders in the United States to have wisdom in how best to
support and aid Israel. 

First of all, then, I urge that supplications, prayers, intercessions, and
thanksgivings be made for all people, for kings and all who are in high
positions, that we may lead a peaceful and quiet life, godly and dignified in
every way. This is good, and it is pleasing in the sight of God our Savior, who
desires all people to be saved and to come to the knowledge of the truth. 
1 Timothy 2:1–4

5. Pray that the Lord’s protection and deliverance of Israel will cause many to
give glory to Him. God still has a plan for Israel. Woe to anyone who seeks to
defeat that plan.

And this city shall be to me a name of joy, a praise and a glory before all the
nations of the earth who shall hear of all the good that I do for them. They
shall fear and tremble because of all the good and all the prosperity I provide
for it. Jeremiah 33:9

I will bless those who bless you, and him who dishonors you I will curse, and
in you all the families of the earth shall be blessed. Genesis 12:3

1. Pray for the peace of Jerusalem.
 
Pray for the peace of Jerusalem! “May they be secure who love you! Peace be
within your walls and security within your towers!” Psalm 122:6-9

2. Pray that no weapon formed against Israel shall prosper. 

No weapon that is fashioned against you shall succeed, and you shall refute
every tongue that rises against you in judgment. This is the heritage of the
servants of the Lord and their vindication from me, declares the Lord. Isaiah
54:17
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My Faith Votes affirms its unwavering support for the nation of Israel, recognizing its

unique historical, spiritual, and democratic significance. We uphold the commitment of
the United States to stand by Israel, guided by our Christian principles and the biblical

mandate to pray for and support His people.  


